
 

International Mathematical Union 

 

May 28, 2025 
        IMU AO Circular Letter 4/2025 

 
To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 
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Registration for the ICM 2026 

 
Dear colleagues  
 
This is a follow-up to Circular Letter 5/2023. Please note that registration for the ICM 2026 is 
open. I would be very happy if you could distribute within your community the following 
deadlines: 
 
Early Advanced: Register by August 1, 2025 
Advanced: Register by May 11, 2026 
 
To benefit from reduced rates, complete the registration process by these deadlines. 
 
I look forward to seeing you in Philadelphia. 
 
A separate circular letter will be sent later with information on designating delegates and 
registering for the General Assembly. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Christoph Sorger 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2023/IMU%20AO%20CL%205_2023.pdf
https://www.icm2026.org/event/ac193975-5d24-4628-8c30-ddb23de19a8b/home
https://www.icm2026.org/event/ac193975-5d24-4628-8c30-ddb23de19a8b/registration-instructions

